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[bookmark: _GoBack]From: rlldjacobs@aol.com 
To: Mike Thompson <miket@stratospherelabels.com> 
Thank you for the great Honor Flight experience you provided to my Dad Lewis, my brother Alex and myself.  Also for the rest of the family back in Wisconsin.  It was such hard work for your group but we really appreciated it. I am sorry my son, who is a medic in the Army was not able to come (Army changed it’s mind). Thought you might be interested in the attached Video my brother made of my Dad’s trip.
Thanks so much for your thoughtfulness and hard work,
Bob Jacobson
Everett Washington
